
GENERAL EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE – 2020-2021 
 

Committee Members:  
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Jonathan Evans, College of Arts and Sciences, absent  
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design 
Ashley Steffens, College of Environment and Design 
William Vencill, Ex-Officio 
 
Guests: 
Katie Burr, Office of Instruction  
Fiona Liken, Office of the Registrar  
Brooke Daniel, Office of the Registrar  
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
 

The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on February 22, 
2021, at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom.  

The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the January 29, 2021 meeting. 

Dr. William Vencill provided an update regarding the discussions being held by the University System of 
Georgia concerning General Education.  The University System of Georgia will request formal approval 
from the Board of Regents so that UGA can move ahead with the proposed new General Education 
Curriculum plan.   
 
The Subcommittee discussed possible revisions to the proposed General Education Curriculum plan to 
better align with new System guidelines for general education. 
 
Dr. William Vencill agreed to approach Franklin College to discuss changes in the proposed General 
Education Curriculum plan and the Franklin College Requirements. 
 
The draft proposal for the new General Education Core Curriculum will continue to be discussed at the 
next General Education Subcommittee meeting scheduled for March 19, 2021. 
 
The subcommittee meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 
 


